
KALIHI-R\LAMA 
CULTURE & ARTS 
SOCIETY INC. 

357 N. KING S I 
HONOLULU. HI 96817 

PH. (808) 521-6905 

June 5, 1996 

Ms. Carol Vanderford 
2222 Aul i i Street 
Honolulu, Hawaii 96817 

Dear Ms. Vanderford: 

The Kalihi-Palama Culture & Arts Society, Inc. would like to extend our sincerest 
apologies for the delays in "Nana I Na Loea Hula" documentation project which your 
mother, Ku'ulei Stibbart, so graciously participated in. Due to budgetary cuts, KPC&A's 
staff was reduced and consequently, we wil l not be able to finalize the documentation 
portion of this project until the end of summer. Following the completion of this 
phase, KPC&A plans to publish the narratives of approximately fifty hula resources in 
"Nana I Na Loea Hula" Volume I I . 

We appreciate your patience and your continued support of this cultural project. 
Mahalo nui loa. 

If you have any questions, please feel free to call me at 521-6905. 

Sincerely, 

Jan M. Itagaki 
Executive Director 
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